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for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly 
disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the 
contents of this announcement.
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APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Director(s)”) of Heng Hup Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) is pleased to announce that Mr. Wee Sen 
Chee (“Mr. Wee”) has been appointed as chief financial officer of the Company and is responsible 
for leading the finance team of the Group and its financial and business planning affairs with effect 
from the date of this announcement.

The biographical details of Mr. Wee are set out as below:–

Mr. Wee obtained a bachelor’s degree in accounting from JASA ACCOUNTANCY INSTITUTION 
in 2001 and is a member of Association of International Accountant, United Kingdom.

He has also completed his master’s degree from UNIVERSITY OF EAST LONDON majoring in 
International Business in 2015.

Prior to joining the Company, Mr. Wee worked as a Regional Finance Manager and Controller for 
Atalian Global Services – Asia (“Atalian”) since 2014, reporting directly to the Regional CEO 
and Regional Finance Director. He was tasked with the responsibility in coordinating all M&A 
projects, regional reporting and performance analysis, restructuring, system and internal control 
implementation and group policy and process integration for the Asia Region. He had also been 
appointed as acting CFO for its subsidiaries in Malaysia and Thailand during his tenure with 
Atalian.

From 2011 to 2013, Mr. Wee worked for TOC College as a Head of Finance, looking after the 
finance department and financial reporting system implementation. He has also been appointed as 
the Chairman for the Domestic Inquiry Committee and a Committee member for the scholarship 
evaluation board. From 2009 to 2010, Mr. Wee worked for CSL Group, a local handphone 
manufacturer as Finance Manager reporting directly to the Group CFO. He was responsible for 
Group reporting, financial performance and analysis of its subsidiaries in Indonesia, and involved 
in monitoring the internal control for the supply chain management subsidiary in Shenzhen, China.
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The Board would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mr. Wee in joining the Company.

By order of the Board
Heng Hup Holdings Limited

Datuk Sia Kok Chin
Chairman

Hong Kong, 10 August 2021

As at the date of this announcement, the executive Directors are Datuk Sia Kok Chin, Datuk Sia 
Keng Leong, Mr. Sia Kok Chong, Mr. Sia Kok Seng and Mr. Sia Kok Heong; and the independent 
non-executive Directors are Ms. Sai Shiow Yin, Mr. Puar Chin Jong and Mr. Chu Kheh Wee.


